
 

 

 
 Alain Maldemay continues to be a valued colleague; I am 
often at the office at night (as I am today), and it is so nice to 
have Alain here for some quick chats. 

I will also comment again on Alain’s work ethic.  Tonight he 
commented that he had gotten through things a little more 
quickly than normal, so he is cleaning our secretariat offices 
today, and will do so again tomorrow.  I also know that the 
individuals installing the cooling system in Research 
Services have not put down plastic as they worked, and 
Alain commented that he has wiped down the equipment 
and desks 4 times! 

 I trust you all know how highly I think of our custodial team, 
and I always think of the work they put in during Covid while 
others worked from home.  We have always been lucky in 
the Hicks with our custodial staff but Alain really sets the 
standard as far as I am concerned. 
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